March 19, 2018
CCCEOA Monthly Meeting
Attendees:  Miles Mark – Treasurer, Sylvia Leibe – Beautification, Boots Landry – Secretary
Daryl Mura – Vice President, not in attendance
[bookmark: _GoBack]Miles Mark: Miles went over the P&L Statement and reported that he is to meet with a CPA to audit our 2017 Accounting Records.  He reported that the neighborhood directory is going to be passed out after a letter is drafted for an insert.  A copy of our neighborhood directory will be given to:  St. Tammany Parish Sheriff’s Office, Fire Department, Water Board and LA State Police.
Sylvia Liebe: Reported that she has spoken to several companies regarding maintenance for the grounds at our front entrance.  A motion was made to accept a proposal from Fuqua Home Works.
Boots Landry:  Mentioned that it has been asked by several residents about  hiring a management company to run CCCEOA.  Boots to reach out to a couple of management companies.  
President: Vacant Position, no report
Streets & Utilities: Vacant Position, no report
Architectural: Vacant Position, no report
Communication: Vacant Position, no report
Social: Vacant Position, no report
Zoning: Vacant Position, no report
Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 15, 2018
Meeting adjourned at 7:45

